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27 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As I am sure you are aware, there is a further teachers’ strike taking place on Thursday 2nd March. This is 
a result of a national dispute between unions and the government over funding for schools and teachers’ 
pay, and not because of any issues at Horsley. The school will, therefore, be closed. The Parents Evening 
on Thursday will be rescheduled and you will receive information about this in due course. 
 
Further strikes are planned for the NEU on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. I will keep 
you posted on these when information becomes available. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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